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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                           Donation 
                                                                                                                               We would like to say a very big thank you to  
                                                                                                                                 Mr and Mrs Farmer, local residents, who  
                                                                                                                                 have kindly donated 2 laptops to the school.  
 
 
Meerkats made rain sticks 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
                                                                            Look how the daffodil bulbs are 
                                                                            starting to grow where you all  
                                                                            planted them last  year, a lovely  
                                                                            sign that Spring is on its way. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                           Mr Marriott plays football  
 
                                                                                     

 

 

 

 
 
                     Nell and Nye say  
“We hope you all have a nice half term break!”           

                                                                                                     Did he save it?                                    Did he score? 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
                                                                           Ieuan discovered theses on Monday on  
                                                                           the A368 just before Folly Farm. It tied 
                                                                           in nicely with science on Monday. 
                                                                           He even picked a couple of icicles. 
  
 
 

    15 Feb - Charlie 
                                            16 Feb – Ben 
 
    



 
 
 

 

 

                Friends update for School Newsletter – 9 February 2021 

3k for Christmas 

Doesn’t Christmas feel like a long time ago?!  We are excited to find out how much everyone raised for the 

3k for Christmas walk.  Thank you to everyone that has sent in the sponsorship money.  We are happy to 

receive the sponsorship money by bank transfer.  

Account name: Friends of Stanton Drew School (PTA) 

Sort code: 40-17-49 

Account number: 41043668 

Ref: Sponsored walk 

Reminders 

 Ways to donate 

There is a way for everyone to donate!  We are asking parents/carers/grandparents and any family 

members that would like to help the school to either: 

o Transfer to Friends of Stanton Drew School (PTA) 

Sort code: 40-17-49 

Account number: 41043668 

Please user your child’s name as the online reference  

o Cheques made payable to: Friends of Stanton Drew School (PTA) 

Once everyone is back in school.  Please write your child’s name on the back of the cheque.  

Place in an envelope, addressed to Friends of Stanton Drew School and hand into the 

school (either to your child’s teacher or to Mrs Clubbe) 

o Cash 

Once everyone is back in school.  Place in an envelope, addressed to Friends of Stanton 

Drew School and hand into the school (either to your child’s teacher or to Mrs Clubbe) 

 Easy Fundraising – please sign up to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ to get a free donation for 

the school every time you shop online.     

We are currently fundraising for some new ipads to be used by the children across all year groups.  The ones being 

used at the moment are getting very “old” as far as technology is concerned.  

Thank you 

The Friends  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

                                                                                   Diary Dates  
    

2020-2021 
Term 3 4th January 2021 – 12th February 2021 

Half Term 15th February 2021 – 19th February 2021 

Term 4 22nd February 2021 – 1st April 2021 

Easter Break 2nd April 2021 – 16th April 2021 

Term 5 19th April 2021 – 28th May 2021 

Half Term 31st May 2021 – 4th June 2021 

Term 6 7th June 2021 – 21st July 2021 

INSETS 4th January, 12th February, 22nd February, 8th March 

  

2021-2022 
Term 1 2nd September 2021 – 22nd October 2021 

Half Term 25th October 2021 – 28th October 2021 

Term 2 1st November 2021 – 17th December 2021 

Christmas Break 20th December 2021 – 3rd January 2022 

Term 3 4th January 2022 – 18th February 2022 

Half Term 21st February 2022 – 25th February 2022 

Term 4 28th February 2022 – 8th April 2022 

Easter Break 11th April 2022 – 22nd April 

Term 5 25th April 2022 – 27th May 2022 

Half Term 30th May 2022 – 3rd June 2022 

Term 6 6th June 2022 – 22nd July 2022 

INSETS Thursday 2nd Sept, Friday 3rd Sept, Monday 1st Nov, Tuesday 4th Jan and Friday 27th May 

 
Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

As school’s have returned to remote learning, we want to take this opportunity to assure you that the school 
nursing service very much remains ‘open’, therefore if you have any health concerns for your child please don’t 
hesitate to contact us on the number or e-mail below: 

01225 831666 or e-mail BATHNES.schoolnursing@virgincare.co.uk. 

Best wishes 

School Nurse Team 

 

https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk/
mailto:sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk

